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The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent representatives and has the honor to advise them that the Chair has rescheduled the special meeting of the Council with civil society organizations and other actors or users of the inter-American human rights system, which will now be held on Thursday, March 7, 2013, at 2:30 p.m., in the Padilha Vidal Room, to address the items on the attached order of business.
DRAFT ORDER OF BUSINESS

Date:
Thursday, March 7, 2013
Time:
2:30 p.m.
Place:
Padilha Vidal Room
1. Welcoming remarks
· Ambassador John E. Beale, Vice Chair of the Permanent Council, Permanent Representative of Barbados to the OAS 
· José Miguel Insulza, Secretary General of the OAS
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Presentations by civil society organizations and other actors or users of the inter-American human rights system, containing their considerations and proposals for strengthening the inter-American human rights system.

3. Presentation of a video message from the Director of the Inter-American Institute of Human Rights (IIHR), Dr. Roberto Cuéllar entitled "The Social Dimension of Human Rights Promotion:  Outlook and Challenges Facing the New Inter-American Reality"

4. Comments by member states
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